Suggested text for Guidebook on reporting exported and imported manure

[bookmark: _GoBack]In some parts of Europe, significant amounts of manure are exported from one party to the Convention to another. This trade of manure and manure products is likely to increase with time, in response to environmental legislation and the development of manure treatment technologies. It is important that the consequences of the trade are taken into account when compiling emission inventories. It shall be considered good inventory practice for the party exporting manure and manure products to report emissions that occur prior to export. These will normally include emissions from livestock housing and may include emissions from treatment plants and manure storage. It shall be considered good inventory practice for the party importing manure and manure products to report emissions that occur in their territory. These emissions may include those from storage of the imported manure and manure products and will include those from fields or other end uses.
